
EMAIL MESSAGE-sent to all HEERF-eligible students from Office of the President  
2.2.2022 
 
From: Office Of The President <crrsaa@ntc.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 10:44 AM 
Subject: Tuition and Emergency Assistance Funds Available For Spring 2022 Term! 

Dear NTC Students! 

Students who are enrolled in the spring 2022 term can apply for emergency financial assistance 
through the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III (HEERF III). If you are facing financial 
challenges due to the ongoing impact of COVID, you may be eligible for financial assistance. 
Application deadline is Friday, February 4, 2022, at noon. 

Students have the opportunity to apply for HEERF funds in two separate categories, with a 
maximum amount available in each: 

Tuition Assistance: 

• Used for outstanding tuition balances. 
• Eligible students may apply to have the funds directly applied to their NTC account balance 

by completing the HEERF Tuition Assistance link (found in your myNTC account under “Billing 
& Financial Aid > Apply for Coronavirus Aid”).    

• Funds are limited and the requested amount may be pro-rated based on available remaining 
dollars. 

• If a student has already made a payment covered by the request, they will be refunded. 

Emergency Relief: 

• Used for expenses related to cost of attendance, including food, housing, course materials, 
technology, health care (including mental health care), and childcare. 

• Eligible students may apply by completing the HEERF Emergency Relief link (found in your 
myNTC account under “Billing & Financial Aid > Apply for Coronavirus Aid”). 

• Funds are extremely limited at this point and not all requests will be approved. 

Please note that students who have already submitted an application(s) for spring 2022 may have 
reached their maximum available in one or both categories, making them ineligible to apply again. 
Funds do not need to be repaid and students will be notified via their NTC student email of their 
request status. 

If you have any questions, please email crrsaa@ntc.edu. Additional details regarding the HEERF 
funds can be found by visiting https://www.ntc.edu/covid19/heerf-ii-iii 

Best wishes as you begin your spring semester at NTC! 

HEERF Team 
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